
NOVEMBER NEWS 

All month we will focus on blessings and thankfulness.  Although VeteranÕs Day 
is a holiday, we will remember our veterans in the days prior.   
We look forward to our long standing tradition of having a Thanksgiving pro-
gram and feast on Tuesday, November 26th.  All children and their families 
are welcome to attend.  All children are encouraged to come that day, even if 
itÕs not their usual day, and sing the songs they learned for their parents.  
Each class has a designated time to perform, and then they are dismissed to 
their parents to enjoy the Thanksgiving Feast.  There is no late stay that day. 
Sign ups for food and drinks will be posted at the classroom doors.  We canÕt 
wait to see everyone there! 

Important Dates: 
Nov 7th & 8th         Picture Days 

Nov 11th                 VeteranÕs Day — NO SCHOOL! 

Nov 14th & 15th  Fun Feasts 

Nov 26th                Thanksgiving Feast—All Welcome 

                                NO LATE STAY!! 

Nov 27th—29th      Thanksgiving Break  
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Picture Day 

We are having our Picture days on Thursday and Friday, November 7th and 
8th.  They are Christmas themed, and we were assured they would be back in 
plenty of time for the Holidays!  We canÕt wait to see all those beautiful holi-
day outfits and big smiles. 



 
Pizza Fun Feast 

We will be having our Pizza Fun Feasts on Thursday, November 14th and/or 
Friday, November 15th.  We will be serving cheese pizza, Veggie Straws. 
Fruit and dessert for $5.00.  There will be a signup sheet and money enve-
lope outside your childÕs classroom.   

**DonÕt Forget**  
No School on Monday, November 11th. 

 Happy VeteranÕs Day 

 

Raffle Baskets 

Every year, the Preschool raffles off gift baskets that are donated by local 
businesses. This is our major fundraiser for the year.  Our PAC committee has 
been given the task of soliciting these local businesses.  Each classroom will 
also be collecting items/money to create their own themed gift basket for the 
raffle.  Your classroom rep will be contacting you about this soon.  Baskets will 
be displayed and tickets sold starting Monday, December 2th.   Winners will 
be drawn Wednesday, December 18th. 

 

MANDARIN FOOD BANK DONATIONS 
This month we will be collecting canned goods and non-perishables for a dona-
tion to the Mandarin Food Bank from 11/01-11/20.  There will be a box in the 
front hallway for your donations.  Please pass your blessings on to others less 
fortunate.  Thank you. 


